
 

 

 

September 9, 2014 

 

 
Sent by E-mail 
 
James McHugh, Commissioner 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission 
84 State Street, Suite 720 
Boston, MA  02109 
 
Re: Building and Site Design Presentation 

 
 

Dear Commissioner McHugh: 

 Mohegan Sun Massachusetts, LLC (“MSM”) writes to thank you for yesterday’s 
presentation on Building and Site Design.  MSM would like to note that as part of its 
Clarification Response on April 18, 2014, MSM submitted a LEED Checklist totaling 69 points 
as Attachment 4-69-08.  In addition, MSM notes that the reference images on pages 53 through 
55 of your presentation were not supplied by MSM nor are we aware that the images are from a 
Mohegan Sun facility.  We respectfully request that you consider these issues as part of your 
material errors analysis.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

  

Mitchell Etess, 
Manager, Mohegan Sun Massachusetts 
CEO, Mohegan Tribal Gaming Authority 
 

cc: Catherine Blue, Esq. 
John Ziemba, Esq. 
Mr. Doug Pardon 
Mr. J. Gary Luderitz 

 David Rome, Esq. 
Kevin Conroy, Esq. 

 David Waddell, Esq.  


